
There will be no residential trash collection on Thursday, November 24th or
Friday, November 25th due to the Thanksgiving holiday. Only residential
customers with regularly scheduled trash collection day on Thursday will
be affected. Trash collection will be moved as follows:

Residential Trash Collection Changes
Over Thanksgiving Holiday

The regular collection schedule will resume the week after Thanksgiving.

Thanks for your cooperation!

Thursday residential
customers:

Thanksgiving week trash
collection will be:

North of 23rd Street/
Clinton Parkway

South of 23rd Street/
Clinton Parkway

Tuesday,
November 22, 2011

Wednesday,
November 23, 2011

For more information, contact the
Solid Waste Division at 832-3032.


